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Getting Ready for Construction 

The Contractor, Wacor, will  begin work starting Monday, June 21st and be completed by October 2021. 

As mentioned in the previous newsletter, the work is generally limited to the road right-of-way and will 

see the new watermain installed under the roadway.  The new water services will be connected to the 

existing services at or near the property line.  The project team will contact you in advance of the water 

connection work if it is determined that your property will have any impacts due to accessibility of your 

existing water service.  

 

Traffic Impacts 

This project will require single lane alternating traffic through the active work area. The contractor is required to 

maintain traffic control throughout the course of construction. For everyone's safety, all drivers and pedestrians 

should obey the traffic control personnel and signage. 

 

Parking Impacts 

Street parking will be restricted during construction to ensure work can progress without obstruction. Please avoid 

parking in the construction zone where identified by temporary signage and notices by our contractor. 

 

Construction Impacts 

The contractors activities will generally be performed between 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM, Monday - Friday.  Some activities 

may require longer shifts or on weekends. Temporary driveway closures and water interruptions should be expected.  

 

We appreciate your cooperation and patience in following these restrictions.  The contractor will notify you in 

advance of any disruptions. 

 

For more information about this project visit:  

www.campbellriver.ca/construction  

 

Questions or Concerns? 

Email the Project Team at: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca or contact us directly at 250-286-5756. 
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